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From: Webmaster 
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 11:00 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2018-0243
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Re: EB-2018-0243 This letter is to file an objection to proposed rate increases [and one
decrease] by OPG to recover, over a three-year period, year-end balances. I am opposed to any
increased rates by OPG, even if counter-balanced by a tiny decrease of $0.21 in 2021. An
increase of $1.39 in 2019 and $0.06 in 2020 is too much overall, too great of an increase in
2019, and totally unacceptable. With the current rate of inflation, the predicted decrease of
$0.21 in 2021 would be so low, with such a decreased value as to be almost meaningless.
Therefore the Ontario Energy Board should deny this application by OPG. Sincerely Richard
Phillips

Name: Richard Phillips

Address:

Email: 

Phone: 

 




